Georgia-Pacific Corporation PMB #259
1901 NE 162™ Ave. Suite D-105
Vancouver, WA 98684
Telephone (360)-828-3900

Fax (360) 828-3901

May 24, 2005

Workers’ Compensation Court

P O Box 537

Helena, MT 59624-0537

RE: Summons and Notice of Attorney Fee Lien

To Whom It May Concern:

Please accept this letter to confirm that Georgia-Pacific Corporation has no open claims in the
state of Montana.

This letter further certifies that Georgia-Pacific Corporation has not paid any benefits on any
workers’ compensation claims in Montana after December 22, 2004.

If there are any questions, please let me know.

S

Andrea L. Nelson
Workers’ Compensation Claims Manager

Sincerely,

cc: Thomas J. Murphy
Murphy Law Firm
P O Box 3226
Great Falls, MT 59403-3226



